The PCS Week: 18 - 24 March

Our national ballot opens Monday 18 March and voting is a priority. There is a series of strike schools starting this week and PCS Live on 19 March. It's also Neurodiversity Celebration Week.

PCS Strike Schools: What you need to know for the National Ballot

All PCS reps, advocates and members included in the national ballot are invited to the next series of Strike School sessions starting from 18 March.

Join PCS Live with Fran Heathcote at 7pm on 19 March

Our national ballot opens on 18 March. Join our online meeting to find out more and ask your questions about our campaign.

Neurodiversity Celebration Week

Neurodiversity Celebration Week aims to transform how neurodivergent individuals are perceived and recognise the many talents and advantages of being neurodivergent.

Sign our petition for members in Hinduja Global Solutions to keep their jobs

Members in HGS in Liverpool have been told they will need to relocate 40 miles to keep their jobs.

Candidates announced in Group and National elections

Nominations have closed and the candidates for the 2024 PCS NEC and GEC elections have been confirmed. It's an important opportunity for you to have your say in who represents you and your colleagues.

Neurodiversity in the Workplace stage 1

19- 20 March: 9:30am - 4pm

Sign up for our two day course and become a PCS Neurodiversity Champion.

PCS Strike School: Winning the ballot (Cymru - lunchtime)

19 March: 12:30pm - 1:30pm

This is a 1 hour virtual course for all pcs members who would like to get involved in the national campaign and ensure we deliver a successful strike ballot turnout.

Equality Impact Assessments

20 March: 10am - 4pm

This is a 1 day virtual course for all PCS reps who are involved in bargaining with employers working in any region or nation.

Trans Equality

21 - 22 March: 10am - 4pm

This one-day course which will cover transgender and wider equality issues is open to all PCS members.

Branch Treasurer Induction

21 February: 10am - 12pm

Introductory session to familiarise new Branch Treasurers with the basics of the role and duties.

Mental Health in the Workplace

22 March: 10am - 4pm

Our training can give you the knowledge and confidence to help members to challenge where policies may be being breached or employers are unaware of employment rights.

Register with PCS Digital to book yourself onto an upcoming course

PCS courses and events are listed on <u>PCS Digital</u>. To view and reserve spaces for upcoming events you'll need to log in. If you have not yet <u>registered</u> for PCS Digital, please do so.

Check your details are up to date

Make sure your personal and contact details are correct on <u>PCS Digital</u> so that we can contact you and send you important information.

Get in touch

Check out <u>our events page</u>, <u>PCS Digital</u>, or contact your local rep or <u>regional office</u> to find out what's going on this week and in the coming weeks.

Let us know what your group or branch is planning so we can publicise it in our weekly round-up. Email web@pcs.org.uk

Stay informed by updating your details securely online